
 

 

 

 
Hi everyone, 

 

Attached with this newsletter is an update from Lismore Council on the 

road conditions past Rose Road and the intended work to be carried 

out. I will provide updates as we are provided with more information. 

Additionally, you can receive updates directly by email as noted on the 

last page. 

 

This Friday is Remembrance Day. Mrs. Luce has started planning for 

our school service with students creating poppies and wreaths. She 

read a beautiful book to the students in library time last Friday. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are currently working on a play for our end of year concert. 

There are some interesting characters in the play this year. When 

students bring home their lines, please help them to learn them in the 

character voice that they will be. 
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This week: 

Wednesday breakfast 

 

P and C meeting 

Tomorrow 9th November at       
3 p.m. in the library 

Coming Up 

Kindergarten Orientation 

 Friday November 18,11, and 25 
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We are also planning for 2 special days out in Ballina area for our 

students. More information will be appearing in the newsletter as I 

finalise the details. 

 

Next year, we are starting a new English and Mathematics Curriculum 

for Kindergarten to Year 2 students. 

The new curriculum will give students more time to focus on key 

learning areas so that they can acquire a deeper understanding of 

central concepts. 

It will ensure students develop strong foundations for learning, life, 

and work in a complex and fast-changing world. 

 

If the students come home today talking about boxes. I have just 

bought and updated some resources for the classroom for literacy and 

numeracy as well as the playground for our Kitchen Garden Program. 

 

Mrs Bath 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 










